
 

                                                                                                 
 

 

 NO:     24/2014 
 

    DATED: 14 November 2014                                   
   
 
 

TO ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  
 

NOTIFICATION OF THE INCREASE IN THE MISA UNION 

CONTRIBUTIONS 

     

Mibco has been notified by the Chief Executive Officer (Operations) of MISA 

that the weekly membership contribution will be increased to R 16.50 with 

effect from 01st January 2015. 

 

The increased union contribution will be reflected on the January 2015 

forecast.  

 

Kindly refer to the attached communication received. 

 

The Mibco Team 
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